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March 2, 2020  
 
Board Memo 012-2020: NAPS Building Dedication to Honor Late Vince A. 
Palladino, Past National President 

  
Executive Board, 
  
On Wednesday, March 11, 2020 at 9:30 a.m., at NAPS Headquarters, 1727 King 
Street, Alexandria, VA there will be a special dedication ceremony to name the 
NAPS building in honor of the late Vincent A. Palladino, NAPS National 
President from 1992-2004.   
  
Among those speaking at the ceremony will be NAPS National President Brian J. 
Wagner, Executive Vice President Ivan Butts, Secretary/Treasurer Chuck 
Mulidore, as well as Jim Stokes, STOLADI Property Group, Tommy Roma, NAPS 
Northeast Region VP, and James Warden, NAPS New York Area VP. There will 
also be special remarks from Jack Potter, Former Postmaster General, Megan 
Brennan, Postmaster General, and Marylou Palladino, a member of the Palladino 
family. This event is open to NAPS members.   
  
Please share with your membership that NAPS Headquarters will be officially 
named: 
  

National Association of Postal Supervisors 

Vincent A. Palladino Building 

Thank you. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 
  
 

 


